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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to be creating four new projects thanks to the incredible input from our student 
voice through cultural capital during tutor time. 
 
The four ideas are designed to enhance learning, foster creativity, and build a stronger school 
culture. These projects are a direct reflection of our students' ideas and passions, and we 
look forward to implementing them as a school community. 
 
Introducing Our Four New Student-Lead Projects: 

1. Student Wellbeing Ambassadors – Students will be trained and supported to 
promote emotional well-being as well as a positive school environment. They will 
provide peer support, encourage open conversations about well-being and help 
create a safe and inclusive space for all students. 

2. Recycling Project – Students are creating spaces where recycling is more 
accessible meaning the site will be more efficient in recycling as well as creating a 
positive eco-friendly environment and culture. 

3. First Aid Training – Students will join an online workshop which will teach basic first 
aid and provide advice on how to support in situations such as choking, bleeding and 
CPR. 

4. Sensory Garden – A space will be created by the students to provide a safe place 
for students to enjoy a quiet, nurturing environment. 

We are incredibly proud of our students for advocating for these initiatives and demonstrating 
their commitment to making our school a better place. These projects would not be possible 
without their voices and your continued support. 

Each project will have a capacity and during tutor time this half-term students will be given 
the chance to sign-up!  The Hart School’s head boys will then conduct an interview process 
and successful applicants will be enrolled to participate and lead on their chosen project. 
We are always looking at collaborating with our community and if a project interests you, 
please contact: will.ollerenshaw@hartschool.org.uk 
 
Thank you in advance for your support with this. 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 

Will Ollerenshaw 
Associate Assistant Principal 
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